From: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 Nov 2023 11:18:17

To: Nicola.Evans@southnorfol kandbroadland.gov.uk

Cc:

Subject: FW: Invalid Planning Application 2023/3274

Attachments: tree photos 2.jpg, tree photos 3.jpg, tree photos 4.jpg, tree photos.jpg

Nicola Evans
Business Support Officer: Technical
e nicola.evans@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
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Our Broadland and South Norfolk Councils offices are now based at Broadland Business Park in the Horizon Centre. Find out how

you can access our services by visiting our website or by calling us on 01508 533633

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you
copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to
Broadland District Council or South Norfolk Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the councils. The
sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known
viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District
Council and South Norfolk Council may be monitored.

How you can |

From:

Sent: 13 November 2023 14:47

To: Planning <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Invalid Planning Application 2023/3274

Hello Nicola
Thank you very much for your reply, and apologies for the delayed response on our part - I've been away on business.

I've tried my best to photograph the area, but it's not easy to do it justice - they are absolutely huge trees. | hope the
attached images help.

At the widest point, the trees extend approximately 6 meters beyond the boundary into the property, so in total around
7 metres in total length from the trunk.

Our intention is to shorten these by a maximum of 3.5 metres, to allow for regrowth. This will open up more sunlight to
the garden and hopefully stop the failure of the shrubbery along that line.

From: planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk <planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 31 October 2023 14:01

To:

Subject: Invalid Planning Application 2023/3274

Please see attached document



